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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
PPSA Autumn Disco 
 
There will be a PPSA Autumn Disco on Friday the 18th October 2019.     
 
Oak, Ash, Rowan Class (Early Years & KS1) will have their Autumn Disco 
from 5pm – 6pm with Beech, Maple, Elm Explorers, Elm Investigators  and 
Willow (KS2) having theirs from 6.15pm – 7.15pm. 
 
Tickets are available from the School Office.      
 
Tickets cost £2.50 each, (if you have more than two children in the same family, you will 
need a £5 family ticket).  Tickets need to be brought to the Disco. Crisps/biscuits will be 
on sale at 30p a pack, but squash will be free of charge. There will also be prizes for the 
best dancers!  
 
Face painting will be available on the night free of charge, if you do not wish for your 
child/ren to have their faces painted on the night, please let the office know when you 
purchase the ticket. 
 
The Autumn Disco is for Petworth CofE Primary School children only. 
 
Please could we ask that your child does not bring their mobile phone with 
them.      
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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